
May 14, 2020 
 
Dear RASD Families, 
 
On Wednesday, the Wisconsin Supreme Court ​struck down​ Governor Tony Evers' stay-at-home order. 
While restrictions on businesses and gatherings have been lifted for the time being, ​the ruling does not 
affect current school closures in the state. ​The mandatory closure of schools is still in place so all 
schools in Wisconsin remain closed through June 30, 2020.  
 
What does the Wisconsin Supreme Court decision mean for the Ripon Area School District?  
RASD will continue with virtual learning to finish out the school year. The May 23 Graduation Caravan 
will still take place and we will move forward with providing Summer School virtually to Ripon families. 
The District will be offering extended learning and enrichment opportunities to our students through 
Virtual Summer School June 15-July 16, Monday-Thursday. Please visit​ RASD Summer School Website 
to sign up today.  
 
We encourage our students and families to continue practicing social distancing and adhere to the 
guidelines provided ​by the ​CDC​ and other entities. It is expected that the governor and legislature will 
release a new plan for businesses and gatherings soon. 
 
Also, remember to visit the RASD website and Facebook page, as well as monitor your email for more 
information as it becomes available. 
 
I wish you and your extended family health, 
Mary  
 

https://madison.com/wsj/news/local/govt-and-politics/wisconsin-supreme-court-strikes-down-stay-at-home-order/article_fd2be344-666f-5437-8955-f5cd9ae17a50.html
https://www.ripon.k12.wi.us/families/summer_school.cfm
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/social-distancing.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/social-distancing.html

